
June 6, 2024 

TDHCA
Jonathan Galvan
221 East 11th Street
Austin, TX 78701
 
RE:  24409 The Meridian – Visitability Waiver Request 
 

Dear Jon, 

The Meridian Apartments is the proposed acquisition and rehabilitation of a townhome style 
development previously financed with LIHTC and PAB in 2001 (#01427).  The original 
development was not subject to visitability requirements, and the existing design of the 
development does not allow for all buildings to be made visitable.  The topography of the site
required steps from the parking area to many of the buildings, and all buildings have a 3” step at 
the entrance.

The Applicant will meet visitability in buildings where possible but requests a waiver for meeting 
those requirements on buildings where topography and existing conditions prevent compliance.   

Please note that we are meeting the requirements for accessible unit types and quantity of 
accessible units; all accessible units, amenities, and public right of way are on an accessible path.

Attached exhibits include:

Certification from the architect that outlines the topography of the site and existing design 
constraints for each building that prevents compliance with providing an accessible route 
and zero step entrance visitability to standard units.
A site plan, drawn by the civil engineer, showing where visitabilty cannot be achieved at 
due to topography and an existing 3” step.  
An updated site plan detailing the location 14 accessible units to an accessible route that 
connects to all site amenities.

Thank you for your consideration of this waiver request.  Please let us know if you have any 
questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Janna Cormier
Janna Cormier
Application Consultant












































